
Old Home Days Minutes February 10, 2016 

The Enfield Old Home Days Committee met on February 10, 2016 at 5:30 PM in the Whitney Hall 
Conference Room. Those present were: Lindsay Smith, Kristin Harrington, Shirley Green, Stephanie Hill, 
Marjorie Carr, Kati Monmany, Alisa Bonnette, Deb Sweetland, and Meredith Smith. 

January minutes were approved as written with one typo corrected. 

Budget: Alisa provided the committee with a print out of our trust fund balance which is $1914.41. All 
agreed that having a treasurer to monitor the expense will give the committee a better control over cash 
flow. Stephanie Hill was nominated and elected as treasurer. Kristin asked how much we should establish 
a cushion to be left in the trust fund. The consensus was that the committee should plan on spending 
what we have in the account at present ($1914.41) to be put towards budget requests from various 
committees. 

PR: Stephanie discussed the various promotional materials she is planning. She will order the magnets 
for town meeting and also be ordering 2 flags. All agreed the logo presented, based on the 250

th
 logo, 

would be the OHD logo going forward. Lindsay Smith volunteered to staff the table at town meeting. 

Parade: Lindsay presented information regarding the parade. She has gotten prices from Lyme Town 
Band ($400) and Kearsarge Band ($250).  Lyme is a better deal because they have their own truck. 
Kearsarge would require hiring a flat bed at a cost of $200. Lindsay has not been able to contact the 
Shriners and is inclined not to have the little cars unless she can get a sponsor ($500).  

Fund Raising: Kristin brought up the possibility of a spring fund raiser. A bake sale was discussed and we 
will ask both banks (Lake Sunapee and Mascoma) if we can hold the bake sale at their bank (one or the 
other). Kristin will also ask Lori if she would be willing to sponsor a 10% donation night at EHOP. Shirley 
was asked if she would like assistance in fund raising. Shirley suggested that if someone has a contact 
not already listed in the 2015 directory, she would be happy to have assistance. However, all the names 
listed in last year’s directory are people or businesses that Shirley has established a relationship with. 
She would like to handle those accounts herself. A timeline will be decided as to when requests for 
donations for listing in the program need to be finalized.  

Next meeting will be March 2. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Meredith Smith, Co-chair 


